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Horizon Team,
 
Following today’s presentation I have additional questions regarding the final pole height of the
Reconditioning Segment north of the Paso Robles Substation. The diagrams in Section 2 of the
proposal summarize the pole features as noted in fig 2-17. However, no information is provided for
the existing or proposed pole heights. Also, do the proposed pole heights also apply to the River
Road section between HWY 46 and Wellsona Rd.?
 
Best Regards,
 
Jim Spear
 


